
Bohn, Dorothy (DEQ) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Justin- Thanks for the info. 

----------

Bohn, Dorothy (DEQ) 
Thursday, February 13, 2014 4:06PM 
'Justin Kamps' 
RE: Board Footage Numbers for Kalamazoo 

I did the calculation and you would have to process 2.3 MMBF of wood/month before you would have to start take a 
closer look at the Rule 290 exemption (which exempts the kiln from needing a permit). From the data below you are 
way below that. If that is at all a possibility you would need to keep that number in mind. 

I will resolve the violation notice and make sure this information is in the file for future reference. Thanks. 

From: Justin Kamps [mailto:justink@kampspallets.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 2:32PM 
To: Bohn, Dorothy (DEQ) 
Subject: Board Footage Numbers for Kalamazoo 

Dorothy, 
Here is the information you requested for the heat treat unit in Kalamazoo. 

These are the total board foot of pallets that ran through the heat treat process since we started 
July 2013 16,7885 
August 61,006.05 
Sept 67,638.20 
Oct 52,240.65 
Nov 35,043.08 
Dec 54,187.13 
Jan 14 28,832.30 

Let me know what more we need to do to get this taken care of 

Thank You 
Justin Kamps 
Regional Manager 
2900 Peach Ridge SW 
Grand Rapids Ml 
616 318 9631 
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